
Message from the President 
Greetings Brookfield Chamber of Commerce members. I 
hope you and your businesses are doing well. 

The Brookfield Chamber of Commerce held our annual Holi-
day party and installation of officers at the Zoo on January 
28th with nearly 60 members and guests in attendance and as 
usual, a good time was had by all! Iôd like to thank Phil Rich-
ard and Amy Weinert for the great job he did in planning the 
event and in putting together an extremely entertaining recap 
of the year. 

Weôre fortunate to be retaining the same dedicated group of 
individuals who are returning to serve on the chamber board 
as officers and directors as we introduced at last yearôs meet-
ing, as well the newest member of your board, Todd 
Hitzeman, who joined us mid-year. (You can check out the 
full lineup in this newsletter) 

Iôd like to encourage members to consider attending and/or 
sponsoring our annual Valentineôs Senior Social that will be 
held in the village hall on Sunday February 14th at 1:00 pm. 
The local seniors really enjoy this event and turn out in big 
numbers. If your business appeals to seniors, you should defi-
nitely attend.  

For the second year, the chamber will be sponsoring an Easter 
Egg Hunt at Ehlert Park on Saturday March 19th. This is an 
event that we added to our schedule last year as a way to give 
back to our community and to engage the young families that 
are moving in. Last year was extremely well attended and a 
great time was had by all. Iôm sure with what we learned last 
year, this year will be even better. 

We also have our annual Street Dance coming up on May 
21st, which is always fun for all ages, and our Farmers Market 
opens on Saturday June 4th, and promises to again be one of 
the best in the area. 

Iôm certainly looking forward to welcoming spring and enjoy-
ing these events and hope to see you all there. The more you 
involve yourself in the chamber, the more youôll benefit from 
your membership, so come on out and have some fun, make 
some new friends and promote your business. Also be sure to 
check the chamber website and newsletter for upcoming 
luncheon and business after hours dates! 

See you soon! 

Tom Milani 
President, Brookfield Chamber of Commerce 
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2016 Officers & Directors 
 

President 

Tom Milani 

House Pros Home Inspections 

373-5441 

 

First Vice President  Second Vice President 

Allen Goodcase  Steven Langworthy 

Future Electronic Systems  Edward Jones 

485-8940   485-8291 

 

Secretary   Treasurer 

Amanda Robert-Curry Amy Weinert 

Cool! Giraffe Design  First National Bank of    

334-1320   Brookfield 

    485-2770 

Directors 
 

Term Ending 2016 

Marty Serwinski (The Sanctuary)   774-0085 

Amelia Orozco (Chicago Zoological Society)  688-8487 

Directorð Open 

 

Term Ending 2017 

Betty LeClere (Bettyõs Flowers)   372-1005 

Patricia Weber (Le Grand Décor)       312/403 -7736 

Todd Hitzeman (Hitzeman Funeral Home)  485-2000 

 

Term Ending 2018 

Phillip Richard (First National Bank of Brookfield) 485-2770 

JoAnn DõAltorio (Brookfield Little League)  710-2724 

Directorð Open 

 www.brookfieldchamber.net  

http://www.brookfieldchamber.net/


Thursday, February 11th, 2016 

Business Luncheon, Noon, Sanctuary Bar & Grill 

3747 Grand Blvd, Brookfield 

Thursday, February 18th, 2016 

Board Meeting, 12pm  

Brookfield Public Library 

Thursday, February 25th, 2016 

Business After-Hours 

Community Support Services 

3732 Grand Blvd, Brookfield 

 

Dates to Remember 



Come join us at Sokol Spirit for our first Paint Night!  

               You Donõt Need to Know How To Paint! 

 

When :  Friday, February 5, 2016      Where :  Sokol Spiritõs lower hall 

                        7:00p.m.                      3909 S. Prairie Ave 

  Brookfield, IL 

Details : 

 Bring a friend or just bring yourself! This event is BYOB and BYOS 

The cost is $ 40 per person .  All Ages Are Welcome!  

 

The price includes all supplies: paints, canvas, and instruction from Becky Davis of 

RAD Canvas and a small donation to Sokol Spirit! 

Reservations are required.   Contact Kathy Barcal at 708 -485 -3269  

See you there!! 

Sokol Spirit is 501C3 not-for -profit organization bringing gymnastics to the Brookfield community 

for our 80 years! 
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